
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 August 24, 2018 

 

 

 

 

COMMERCIAL ALERT 
 

ATTN:   Medical Providers/Billing Companies 
From:   Joseph A. Massood, Esq. 
Re: Is Your Practice Compliant With the New Health Care 

Legislation? 
 

 

New legislation in New Jersey requires ALL medical providers to provide specific 

health care notices to patients regarding insurance.  We have already brought several 

practices into compliance with the healthcare legislation.  We can do the same for your 

practice!   

 

Please contact Joseph Massood (jmassood@massoodlaw.com) or David Angeluzzi 

(dangeluzzi@massoodlaw.com) of the Massood Law Group, LLC for a free consultation 

on how we can help you understand and comply with these new requirements.   
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MASSOOD LAW GROUP, LLC 
 

50 PACKANACK LAKE ROAD EAST 
Wayne, New Jersey 07470-6663 

(973) 696-1900 

Fax (973) 696-4211 

 

Email: MAIL@MASSOODLAW.COM 

 

 

 

OF COUNSEL 

COLLEEN M. TERRY* 

 

GALESI OFFICE 

30 Galesi Drive, Suite 304 

Wayne, NJ 07470 

973-837-8880 

973-837-8550-f 

Email: pipfile@massoodlaw.com 
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1248A Clintonville Street, 2nd Floor 

Whitestone, NY 11357 

718-767-6100 

718-767-6101-f 

Email: nypipfile@massoodlaw.com 
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